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Lions Eye Health Program is 
On the Move  
 
Introducing our new National Program Manager, Stephanie 
Field. Steph is replacing Leah Evans who is moving on 
after over 15 years of incredible service to LEHP. The 
Committee and volunteers extend a heartfelt thank you to 
Leah for her commitment to the program and wish her all 
the best for her future endeavours.  
 
As part of this changeover, we are also in the process of relocating our National Office from NSW 
to SA. We are doing our best to answer any queries and fill any resource orders as soon as 
possible, but please bear with us as there may be some delays, as we complete the move.  
Our 'enquiries' email and contact phone number will remain the same, however the mailing 
address is now PO Box 178, Seaford SA 5169. 
 
Rob Winter 
National Training Manager, Lions Eye Health Program 

 


